
March 17, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

RE:  Docket UE-180778—PacifiCorp’s Colstrip Decommissioning Study 

PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company is providing the results of the confidential

 

contractor-assisted engineering study of decommissioning costs for the Colstrip coal plant. 
PacifiCorp committed to file the decommissioning study in this proceeding as part of 
PacifiCorp’s Multi-State Process.  The contractor-assisted engineering study of decommissioning 
costs contains confidential information and is being provided under the terms of the Protective 
Order issued in Docket No. UE-180778.   

Please direct inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

_________/s/________ 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com
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